
The March 3, 2021 Meeting of Knights Council 3928 was called into session at 7:03 pm. 
Attendance…Meeting held via zoom to observe social distancing rules.  14 people in attendance.  
Chaplin’s Report….  No report.  
Grand Knight Report…. GK Tufano said that he still has raffle tickets for the state raffle available.              
Financial Report…  Chris presented his report, which is available upon request.         

• Last month we received $ 1,260 in dues, ultrasound and wheelchair donations.   
• Check paid to Tyco.   

Membership Report… 197 members presently.  Quota for the year is 10 for Star Council.  

Programs Report… 
• Fourth Degree…  No Report.   

Committees Report… 
• Coffee Hour…   Suspended until further notice. 
• Carnival…  No update from last month.  
• Fish Fry…   Dan wants everyone to know that the plans have been finalized over the last two 

weeks.   Outside set up has been tested and the volunteers have been organized. Discussion 
took place to make sure that everyone was prepared for the cold weather, table usage and any 
other last-minute items.    

Insurance Agent Report…. No Report.    
District Deputy Report…  No Report. 
Church Director Report…  No Report.  
Unfinished Business:    

• State Convention is coming up and we need to have a delegate and an associate for attendance. 
Convention is scheduled for April 30-May 2 at the Hartford Marriott.  Discussion ensued on who 
might be able to go.   Names of Rich Falcone, Joe Nelly, Tom Duffy and Mike McDonald were 
agreed on.   Joe Myers is going to reach out to Rich Falcone and see if he agrees to be our 
delegate. 

• Since we have donated to ultrasound and wheelchair already, we continue to get donations 
from members.   Joe Myers wanted some direction on how to handle those monies as they 
continue to come in.   Discussion ensued and Tom pointed out that we are somewhat obligated 
to follow through on the wish of the donors as they have donated with belief it was going to a 
particular cause. 

• Pay Pal dues payment.    Chris Dill reminded everyone to UNCHECK the box that says “is this for 
goods/services” as this designation comes with a surcharge.       

Under New Business:     

• GK Tufano is looking to hold an officers meeting in April to discuss and come up with a slate of 
officers for the upcoming fraternal year.   He will communicate that date once it gets finalized.  

• This Saturday 3/6  2pm at St George there will be a SEND OFF for Jamie Cuticello, a brother 
knight of council 3928 who is being deployed. His wife Meghan has organized a drive-by sending 
off ceremony at the St. George church parking lot.   Because of Covid his unit cannot have an in 
person sending off Ceremony. If you can make it that would be great, to wish him well wishes 
and a safe return home to Guilford!! 

Good of the Order –. 
Knight of the Month was – Chris Dill 
Family of the Month was –  
 

 
Closing Prayer was offered at  7:42  PM  


